DANCING RABBIT GENEALOGICAL & HISTORICAL SOCIETY

SEPTEMBER 2019

President's Message

Greetings,

Welcome back from our summer break. I hope everyone has had a good rest from DRGHS. I'm looking forward to seeing what we can accomplish in the next three months.

We must begin action on getting our policies together for use of the Eads-Mansell-Sudduth House. We have had requests from organizations to use the house as a meeting place for monthly club meetings. We will need to come up with a fee to charge for use of the house as well as a list of do's and don'ts. Susan Johnson has agreed to head up this committee. If you would like to serve on this committee please give Susan or me a call. This will be a very important committee.

October is the month we elect a nominating committee to fill the slate for election of DRGHS officers for 2020. If you are asked to serve on this committee please do so.

Just an update on the progress of our historical marker for the house. We have submitted all the paperwork to MDAH for review. I have also signed the agreement to assure MDAH that we will pay for the sign. Mr. Jim Woodrick is taking our request to **the** MDAH board for approval.



Wednesday, September 11, 2019 1:00 P.M.

> Eads-Mansell-Sudduth House 309 N. Van Buren Street Carthage, MS

For those who have not heard, we had to agree to a construction date of 1860 on the house. We originally had set a date of 1858 for construction. MDAH has reviewed all the paperwork we submitted and has determined the date to be 1860. The DRGHS board has approved that date so we could commence with the process of ordering the historical sign.

Let's not forget that our meeting date is 9/11/19. That is the anniversary of 09/11/01, a date we must never forget.

Hope to see all of you at the meeting and bring a friend.

Robert

Check our website www.drghs.org

Mark Your Calendar

Sept. DRGHS meeting	Wed. Sept. 11
October meeting	Wed. Oct. 9
Election Day	Tues. Nov. 5
Veterans Day	Mon. Nov. 11
November meeting	Wed. Nov. 13

September Program

On Wednesday, September 11, our speaker will be Mr. J.B. Love who will present highlights of his life in public service. He is an alumnus of the University of Mississippi who served in Viet Nam. Mr. Love went to Washington D.C. as an aide to Senator John Stennis.



Susan Johnson and Marilyn Strum decorated our house for Flag Day and Independence Day. The red-white-and blue bunting and wreath looked beautiful on our newly painted house. We had many compliments on how wonderful it looked.

NEW MEMBERS

Juawana Knight
Sally Evans Dalton
Peggy Hartness Harris (Lifetime Membership)

DRGHS OFFICERS

President	Robert Evans
Vice-President	Sally Easom

Recording Secretary	Marilyn Strum
Corresponding Secretary	Shirley Jones
Treasurer	Kathy Heidorn
Archivist	Shirley Evans
Events & Hospitality	Susan Johnson
Board Members	Mike Ellis and

Lynn Johnson, Ex Officio

Advisors Carolyn Gilchrist, Bob Summerlin

DRGHS Publications

Leaked County Mississippi Marriage Records, Volume 1

Marriage *Books* A-D 1835-through February 1867 \$22.50 * plus shipping

Looking Back

Genealogical Abstracts from the Carthaginian 1872-1900 \$27.50 * plus shipping

Leake County Mississippi Tombstone Inscriptions \$39.95 * plus shipping

Dancing Rabbit Genealogical Society Pedigrees Leake County, Mississippi\$35.00 * plus shipping

*Mississippi residents add 7% sales tax.

For information or to order please contact us at P O Box 166, Carthage, MS 39051 or drghsociety@yahoo.com